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November 14, 1941

Mr, Forrest C, Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

 Dear Phog:

Thank you very much for your letter of November
13th and for the basketball schedule for the
coming winter., I appreciate your promptness in
sending this to me, I am hopeful that I will
get to attend a number of these games,

We are looking forward to the game tomorrow
and hope thet 1 will have an opportunity to
see you, I will pass on to Mrs.lf}atner the
information about the ga.n'@'." do thot know
whether it will be possible for us to get down
for this game, as I hawe some conflicts on that
day. However, if we could, I know we would

really enjoy it,

With very best wishes, I am

PR:JB



